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S. Milanese 21/09/21
Dear business partners,

Corona and its effects continue to keep the world in suspense.

Extensive material shortages have been clearly noticeable in all industries for some time.

In the field of electronic components, we are feeling the consequences in the form of rising prices and production times, as well as sometimes long-term delivery deadlines.

According to the unanimous assessment of our manufacturers, the current shortage situation, will continue and, as things stand today, will not be resolved before the end of 2022.

We therefore urgently recommend all our customers to make long-term orders – if possible, already for the coming year 2022 – in order to be able to maintain the supply of components.

We are always working at full speed to meet your delivery requirements, but we are also dependent on your assistance. The earlier your requirements flow into the production planning, the higher is the probability to be supplied accordingly.

We would be pleased to support you in your planning, please do not hesitate to contact your sales partner if you have any questions!

We will be pleased to inform you at any time how the current situation is developing.

Thank you for your support and your trust in these challenging times!
Fabrizio Marcioni

Commercial Director
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